










 
 

Terry College of Business 
Department of Economics 

 
 
 
 
17 September 2015 
 
Benjamin C. Ayers, Dean 
Terry College of Business 
University of Georgia 
Athens GA 30602 
 
Dear Ben: 
 
Attached is our proposal to add a non-thesis option for the MA degree in Economics.  As 
stated in the proposal, this option is designed for students who intend to pursue careers 
and professions more oriented to supporting rather than directing research. We expect it 
will enhance and broaden the scope of our graduate program. 
 
The proposal has the unanimous support of the Economics Department’s graduate 
faculty, with 12 voting in favor and none opposed.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Christopher Cornwell 
Professor and Head 
Department of Economics 
 
c: Marisa Pagnattaro, Associate Dean for Research and Graduate Programs  
     

Christopher Cornwell 
Professor of Economics & 
Department Head 

534 Brooks Hall 
Athens GA 30602 
706.542.3670 (phone) 
706.542.3376 (fax) 
econdh@uga.edu 
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